Firaim & Kroening, Lucas

Ta: Jahin Peerog

Ce: Fred Thigpen ; Alan H Carter

Subject: RE: Request for extersion of Agreed Order for LSC Communications
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 2:10:00 PM

Hi John,

Thank you very much for keeping IDEM informed and your continued hard work. IDEM agrees
to the 30-day extension.

The new deadline to receive the 20% timely settlementdiscountis March 13, 2025.

Thank you,
Lucas Kroening

From: lohn Pierog <john.pierogl@enru.io>

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 12:25 P\

To: Kroening, Lucas <LKroenin@idem.IN.gov=>

Cc: Fred Thigpen <fred.thigpen @ enru.io>; Alan H Carter <Carter@huntersea.xyz=
Subject: Request for extension of Agreed Order for L5C Communications

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email was sent from outside your organization. Exercise caution
when clicking links, opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its
authenticity.

Lucas,

LSC Communications is asking for a 30 day extension for the signature and return of the
Agreed Order for Notice of violation dated December 11. After the 1-30-25 meeting at
the IDEM office, we pursued getting additional information from the building owner
(Phoenix LLC) to confirm that the floor which contained the leaked material was
thoroughly cleaned after the date of the original inspection findings. Two Phoenix
Employees were involved in the cleaning process and they agreed to provide written
statements confirming their actions. We are told that their statements are being
reviewed by the internal legal department at Phoenix and at this time we do not have a
timeline of when the statements will be provided to LSC Communications.

Thank you for your consideration.

John Pierog



